
Dear Parents and Families,

On Monday 19th February, His Excellency the Honourable Chris Dawson AC APM
Governor of Western Australia and Mrs Darrilyn Dawson visited Merriwa Primary
School & Education Support Centre for the Govenor’s Sparks of the Future Program.

Congratulations to our Student Leaders, Zavier, Levi, Tama and Darseet who received
their badges at our special assembly.  These students will be mentored by the primary
school councillors throughout the year.

School Photo’s
Our annual school photo’s is being organised for week 10.  A roster will be organised,
and your classroom teacher will let you know via Dojo which day your child’s photo has
been scheduled.  Families will receive information soon on how to order school photos.

Year 6 Swimming Lessons and Camp
The year 6 Swimming Lessons are off to a great start at Yanchep Lagoon.  Students
are enjoying the challenge of the ocean conditions, practising their swimming with
waves, sand and being outside in the fresh air.

I know they are excited for their day excursions to Bowling and Bounce next week.

Fees and Charges
Thank you to families who have paid Stationery fees and Voluntary Contributions. You
can drop into ESC reception to organise payment and we are happy to organise a
payment plan to assist families.  The stationery fee is $60.00, and the contribution is
$40.00 for the year.  Direct Debit can be made into our account for your convenience.
Please ensure you put your child’s name as the reference.

Account Name:  Merriwa Education Support Centre 
BSB:  066 040

Account No:  1990 7283

Kind regards,

Natalie Campbell, Principal
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Room 23 News

What a wonderful first few weeks of school for the students in Room 23. We have had lots of fun getting to
know each other and welcoming two new students and their families to our school - Ivor and Luke.



What a fabulous fun Friday in Room 23! Based on our shared story The Tiger Who
Came to Tea, we had a family tea party to finish the week. Yummy cupcakes, fruit
buns and sandwiches were demolished, just like in the story. Thank you to the
parents, siblings and nannies that were able to come and make the tea party very
special.  Ms Sharon Hogan, Teacher

Room 23 Tea Party


